
CBPA February 2021 Meeting 
February 2, 2021 

Microsoft Teams App or call in audio only - +1 412-447-5295 

Phone Conference ID: 934 605 167# 

 

 
 CALL TO ORDER – 7:00 pm 

1. Treasurer’s Report 

 
Senior students can request  refund for cash deposited into account – does not include $ 

earned through fundraising 

Options – refund, or donate to another band member, or roll into scholarship fund 

If there is a younger sibling, it will stay in that family’s account 

 

2. Scrapbooking ASAP!!!! 

Will be working on last year’s seniors books first to get them finished.  Will be sending 

out request for help with dates/times.  We will be meeting at First Baptist Church in 

Crafton, Oregon Ave 

 

3. Memorial Day Parade Possibility & Uniforms 

We do not have any word on this parade – there will not be any order placed for summer 

uniforms 

Band Banquet – we are looking into some options 

 

4. Fundraisers:  

a. Sarris for Easter (Karen Blain) 

Karen’s cell # - 412-551-1856 

40 Woodridge Drive, Carnegie 

Boxes of Sarris’ candy bars still available – pick up from Karen Blain and pay up 

front – $48/box – can be variety or one kind – make $.50 per bar;  they are $1 

each  

Candy fundraiser for Easter – online orders – Our ID # is 10-0101 – there is a $5 

shipping fee;  we get 25% of the order 

 



b. Hoagies from Bowser’s (Bob Gamble) 

Bowser’s BBQ in Monaca 

Hoagies are delivered to school – turn in money when pick up hoagies 

Order form on facebook, band website, and will be emailed out to parents 

Text Bob G. by 9 am the morning of order due date 

c. Jewelry (Monica Dugan)  

on going….contact Monica if interested 

 

5. Disney Trip in the Spring being planned 

looking at Spring 2022 

Fundraise with the Disney trip in mind 

 

6. Band Camp tentative dates 

Dependent on school calendar, FJM dates 

Rookie camp tenatively July 20-22 – older students can come for a “refresher” and/or to 

help new band members 

Full band camp Aug 2-13 

 

Any questions or concerns? 

 

Seniors – please return any parts of uniforms, pom poms, ponchos. – these items can be given 

to Mr. O at school or dropped of to Minica Dugan – 25 N. Linwood Ave in Crafton 

 

Any senior, or other band member wanting to donate summer uniforms, either complete set, or 

individual shirt/shorts that are no longer needed, or no longer fit and are in good condition, 

please drop off at Monica’s house or drop off to Mr. O at school. 

 

 

MEETING ADJOURNED:  7:35 pm 

 


